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Policy Regarding Admissions and Re-Registration 

  
St. Paul Children’s Center and St. Paul Catholic School are ministries of St. 

Paul Parish, St. Petersburg, and their operation is financially underwritten and 
subsidized by St. Paul’s Parish. Although it does not guarantee a spot, priority is 
given for admission to the Children’s Center and to the school for families who 
intend to baptize and raise their child in the Catholic Faith, who are registered 
active members of St. Paul Parish, are attending Sunday Mass weekly, who are 
financially supporting the parish through use of the Sunday envelopes, or the 
Automatic Offering Plan, and for families who have another child enrolled at the 
Children’s Center or the school. 

 

Enrollment in St. Paul’s Children’s Center or St. Paul Catholic School in a 
particular year does not guarantee the child a place in the Children’s Center or in 
the School in the following year if these priority requirements listed above are not 
met. Registration for St. Paul’s Children’s Center is intended for infants, ones, or 
two-year-old classrooms only. Three years old through 8th grade students register 
with St. Paul Catholic School which is a separate entity and must be contacted 
directly for enrollment. 
  

 
 


